

**I FOCUS***where the future begins*22/28 Chu Văn An, Ngõ Quyền, Hải Phòng
HOTLINE: 0966 278 422**Trung Tâm Anh Ngữ I focus****NAME:****CLASS:****V. Fill in each blank with the correct word: *more, fewer or less*.**

31. The weather in winter is worse than that in summer. People get ___ colds in summer than in winter.
32. The new law limits smoking in public. There are _____ places where people can smoke.
33. We are lucky. We work _____ hours than any workers.
34. This factory has _____ workers than any workers.
35. Farmers have _____ time off than workers. Farmers work harder than workers.
36. There are _____ cars in the streets at this time. The traffic is so heavy.
37. Class 7A has 42 students, and Class B has only 38 students. Class 7A has _____ students than Class 7B.
38. Lan has _____ homework than Hoa.
39. _____ fruits are now in season in the south. There are plenty of fruits now.
40. I think we don't have many public holidays. We ought to have _____.

VI. Put a tag question at the end of the sentences.

41. In big cities, life can become very difficult and unpleasant, _____?
42. The world will soon become overpopulated, _____?
43. The number of English speakers is increasing very quickly, _____?
44. Jeju Island looks very peaceful, _____?
45. I think a megacity is a very large city with big population, _____?
46. You have never watched any films made in Bollywood, _____?
47. Some people commit crime when they have no money and no food, _____?
48. You enjoy living in a peaceful neighbourhood, _____?
49. The factory will bring more jobs to local people, _____?
50. You forgot to bring textbooks this morning, _____?

IX. Read the text and answer the questions below.

Mumbai, which is located on the western coast of India, is the capital of Maharashtra state. It is home to Bollywood, the centre of Hindu movie industry, and the film "Slumdog Millionaire" was based there. Poor people have to live in slums. In the slum, people have to live with many problems. People have to go to the toilets in the streets and there are open sewers. Children play among sewage wastes and doctors deal with 4,000 cases of death a day because of lack of hygiene.

Next to the open sewers are water pipes which can crack and take in sewage. Dharavi slum is based around this area. There are toxic wastes in the slum including hugely dangerous heavy metals. Dharavi is made of 12 different neighbourhoods and there are no maps or road signs. The further you walk into Dharavi from the edge, the more crowded the area becomes. People live in very small slums, often with many members of their extended families.

66. Where is Mumbai?

67. What is its function in Maharashtra state?

68. Is Mumbai famous for the film industry? Why or not why?

69. What is the setting for the film “Slumdog Millionaire”?

70. Where are the toilets in the slum?

71. What is the effect of open sewers?

72. What happens to water pipes in Dharavi?

73. How polluted is it in Dharavi?

74. How many neighbourhoods are there in Dharavi?

75. What happens when you go further into the slum?

X. Write a short paragraph about the population of Mumbai, using the cues given.

1. Mumbai/ one/ most populated cities/ world.

2. Population/ Mumba/ over 12.7 million/ population density/ 20,482 people/ per square kilometer.

3. Like other big cities/ India/ population of Mumbai/ grow/ rapidly/ last 20 years.

4. A large majority/ Mumbai’s population/ migrants/ other states/ India.

5. A large number/ people/ Mumbai/ live/ the slums/ other residential areas.